
Testimony Favoring 2275, 68th Session  

Chair and Committee, My name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean 

Growers Association.  The Agricultural industry is reliant on roads and bridges 

being in decent shape and those are woefully in need of funds numbering in the 

billions of dollars over the next 15 years (UGPTI-Overview of Infrastructure 

Needs: North Dakota's County, Township, & Tribal Roads & 

Bridges 2017-2036), we ask for your support of 2275. It will 

make a large difference for our local government transportation 

budgets. Thank you for your kind consideration. 

 


